
News to You - Weekly Newsletter Week 2 - Summer Term - 27.04.18  

St. Peter’s Elwick CE Primary School 

Message from the Head Teacher  

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Another busy week in school this week. Our Year 3/4 class had a great day at the town skipping tournament  
performing their routines and came second place overall! We are so proud to share that we will be competing in the 
town final in a few weeks. Our Year 5 children have been learning lots about the Commonwealth and enjoyed two 
days of activities, including a Commonwealth parade to Durham Cathedral. 
Hartlepool United Football Club have been in school this week working with our Year 3/4 and Year 5/6 class working 
on all kinds of different football skills. 
Our Federation Girls' Football team have been in action this afternoon, and by the time you read this will have no 
doubt done us proud. It has been lovely to see how engaged in their learning our pupils have been when being in 
classrooms this week. 
Governors have asked that we share with parents that our school has been externally evaluated by our School  
Development Partner and the Local Authority this year and has been evaluated as 'outstanding' by both agencies. 
These decisions are based upon our exam results and data as well as our School Development Partner who  
observes lessons, looks in books and speaks to children in school. We are as always extremely proud of our schools. 
We have held our uniform update consultation events this week and thank parents who have offered helpful,  
useful feedback for Governors to consider when making decisions around the uniform.  
Wishing all of our families a pleasant weekend, 
Mrs. Heaton 

Email: admin.elwick@school.hartlepool.gov.uk 
Website: www.hartelwickfederation.org.uk 

Twitter: @ElwickHartPS 
Facebook: @HartElwickPS 

Dates for your Diary and other Information... 

May - KS1 SATS. 
Monday 14th - Thursday 17th May - KS2 SATS. 
Monday 7th May - Bank Holiday - school closed. 
Tuesday 8th May - Year 5 Dodgeball - High Tunstall - A letter will be 
sent home if your child is taking part. 
Wednesday 23rd May - Year 3/4 Maypole Dance. 
Tuesday 5th June - Year 1/2 Trip to Salthome. 
Wednesday 6th June - Year 5/6 Athletics at High Tunstall - A letter 
will be sent home if your child is taking part. 
Wednesday 27th June - Friday 29th June - Year 5/6 York Residential. 

Super Star 
Early Years - Emily Potts 
Year 1/2 - Hannah Wells 

Year 3/4 - Rosie Hale-Greenwell 
Year 5/6 - Lucas Lawson 

  
Golden Quill 

  Early Years - Sophie Lavelle 
Year 1/2 - Max Hall 

Year 3/4 - Isla Watson 
Year 5/6 - Nathan Armstrong 

  
St. Peter’s Key 

  Early Years - Lucy Scott 
Year 1/2 - Eleanor Theodosiou 

Year 3/4 - Millie Cowan 
Year 5/6 - Rose Linton 

 
Maths Award 

Early Years - Charliee Woodward 
Year 1/2 - Kandice Gray-Fewster 

Year 3/4 - Florence Tiplady 
Year 5/6 - George Wearmouth 

Award Winners This Week 

New School Uniform 
We will be looking to let  
parents know the final  

decisions on uniform, after  
taking all feedback into  
account, by 11th May. 

Thank you for your support. 

Miss Pickles and Mr Gibson are thrilled to 

share that the Year 3/4 pupils had such a 

successful day at the town skipping  

tournament at Brierton Sports Centre on 

Thursday this week. They performed a  

variety of routines and came second place! 

We are really looking forward to be  

competing in the town final in a few 

weeks time! 


